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Attendance Stars for last 7 days are 

KS1...Blue Class with 99%... 

and KS2... 3F/C with a fantastic  100% 

WELL DONE!  

KEEP UP THE GOOD  ATTENDANCE! 

Stars of the Week!  

 

 

Blue Class Alessandra Nichols- 

   Birch/Joe Glander 

Green Class Olivia Kirkland/                             

   Clark Meecham 

Yellow Class Benjamin Berwick/ 

   Imogen Barber  

1ST   Olivia Hooke 

1AS   Oliver Ratcliffe  

1JF   Jessica Noble 

2G/B  Emmeline Franklin 

2CA   Marcie Stevenson 

2EL   Tilly-Mae Matson 

3DS   Lily Lanning/   

   Whole Class  

3F/C  Whole Class 

3KO   Freddie Wood/                

   Whole Class 

4TA   Holly-Mae Elmes 

4CF   Evie Jackson 

4LS   Olivia Pritchard 

5CS   Nathanael Muyangana 

5HR   Ryan Williamson 

5HT   Frazer Walker  

6JC   Ellie Passfield 

6DP   William Lloyd 

6MB   Matthew Bond 

 

Diary Dates …. Dinner Menu B 

Year 5 at Bradwell all week. 

Wednesday 21st March—am—Selected children 

in Rescheduled KS1 Racquets Festival at the Deanes 

School. 

Friday 23rd March—Rescheduled Reception Maths 

and Phonics Workshop to Parents and Carers 2pm. 

Dates for the diary…… 

KS1—Year 2 Maths and English Workshop on 

Monday 26th March at 1.45pm. 

Growth Mindset Workshop on Tuesday 27th 

March at 1.45pm. 

Huge congratulations to our Year 5 and 6 

Drama Club who staged their tribute to 

Roald Dahl - 'A Little Bit Naughty' on 

Thursday night. The children have worked 

really hard this term to put together the show which 

has been directed, choreographed, costumed etc. 

by the children themselves. They produced a very 

polished show that was thoroughly enjoyed by an 

audience of their friends and family. Well done! 

 

There are still some places available for Year 5 Dra-

ma Club on a Thursday after school (3.15-4.15) if 

you would like to secure a place, please contact Mr 

Pascoe in writing.  



Play Leader of the Week—Alanna Norris/Ellie Clark 

Play Buddy of the Week—Lois Pankhurst 

This week our KS1 choir represented the 

school at the Infant Music Festival which 

was held at the Freight House in Rochford. 

The theme was "on the move". The children 

had an amazing experience, singing and 

performing musical instruments to an ap-

preciative audience. Mrs Backhouse and Mrs 

Marshall were extremely proud of the chil-

drens’ performance and the way they con-

ducted themselves was exemplary.  

PAGWPS…..Match funding is a fantastic scheme 

whereby employers provide funding for registered 

charities.                                                                                                   
It is a very simple and easy means of extra funding. 

As an employee it does not cost you anything, but 

could mean hundreds of pounds of extra money for 

our PTA, which directly benefits the children. In many 

cases it is as simple as approaching your HR depart-

ment and finding out about their scheme (the name of 

the scheme may differ depending on the compa-

ny).  If you think you may be able to help us, or 

would like to discuss it further, then please do get in 

touch on Clarepagwps@gmail.com 

Don’t forget PAGWPS’ Quiz Night on Saturday 21st 

April in the Sports Hall. Doors open at 7pm, Quiz to 

start 7.30pm. £4 per person. Bring your own drinks 

and snacks. 

Thinking of trying a new sport?... See our 

club links 

Girls football sessions at Sweyne Park school. 

Please visit website                                                        

https://www.facebook.com/435037123197573/

videos/1851217368246201/  

For Benfleet Cricket Club Website:http://

www.benfleet.play-cricket.com 

Year 1 had a fantastic trip 

to the Library this 

week.  We enjoyed a fun 

ride on the minibus and for 

some of us it was our first 

visit to the Library! We 

talked to Mrs Hunt about 

our theme 'All Creatures 

Great and Small', chose 

books to read and shared 

them with each other. 

Mrs Hunt talked to us 

about all the activities 

that the Library hosts 

and is looking forward to 

seeing many of the Year 

1 children returning to 

the Library with their 

parents to choose some 

books to borrow.    

On Thursday 8th 

March, Year 3 went for 

a visit to Colchester 

Castle as part of their 

Roman theme. The 

children thoroughly 

enjoyed looking around 

the museum, answer-

ing 

ques-

tions in their booklets as they looked around. 

Included in our trip was an opportunity to go 

underground into the temple vaults. Once 

there our tour guided gave us lots of infor-

mation about the castle, and how the Ro-

mans would have had battles with the Celts. 

We also had the chance to work as a team to 

build a Roman villa, with a fantastic mosaic 

floor. The children had a fantastic day!  

After weeks of cancellations due to poor weather, the School District Tag 
Rugby competition finally took place. GroveWood took two teams consist-
ing of twenty very talented players over to Deanes to compete for the 

crown of Tag Rugby Champions and have the chance to represent the dis-

trict at the county competition. The teams tried hard to win each game 
and had many successes throughout the competition. Grove Team 2 had a 
tough group and managed to finish third which unfortunately meant they 
didn't go through to the semi finals. Their performances definitely de-
served it but they couldn't quite get enough tries to win more games. 
Grove Team 2 had a little more success and didn't lose a group match 
which meant they went onto the semi-finals to face a tough Thundersley 

team. They managed to win this match and go through to the final where 
they convincingly beat Kents Hill to finish the day as champions! A massive thanks to all the parents that were there to 
support and a huge well done to all the players for there unbelievable commitment during each match.  

http://www.benfleet.play-cricket.com/
http://www.benfleet.play-cricket.com/























